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Greetings Sardis Family, 

 
 

February was full of challenges trying to get the senior youth group back together. Either I was 
out of town or the boys were busy with life outside of youth activities.  

 

Please keep the youth of our church  in your thoughts and prayers. It’s a hectic semester for our 
senior high students.  
 

The youth committee met and we are planning the annual Easter Egg Hunt for April 8th. The 
youth committee is planning to meet again March 20th at 6:30.  
 

Vacation Bible School is in the planning stages as well. Older youth are encouraged to help and 
volunteer with this. If you need community service hours for school or scouts - we can get that 
for you.  
 

Stay tuned for more information about another Fall Festival coming up.  

 

The Lutheran Men in Mission helped make Shrove Tuesday Pancake supper not only possible 
but a huge success! Thank you!!! 

 
 

 

 


